
  

Newsletter Date: 
15 th June 2018 

Our Lady of the Angels Newsletter 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Many thanks to all of you that have contributed to the Uniform 
consultation.  I look forward to sharing the results and final decisions with 
you next week.   
Staffing Update; 
I am sad to advise you that both Mrs Fynn and Miss Sampson have decided 
to move on to new challenges next year and so will be leaving us in July. 
I am however pleased to advise you that after a rigorous recruitment process 
we have appointed Miss Helen Saunders (currently teaching in Year 5) 
and Miss Ruth Payne, both experienced teachers,  to permanent full time 
posts within the school.   We are currently recruiting for a part time Year 1 
teacher and I will let you know when we have successfully appointed to the 
post.  The teachers for next year will therefore be as follows: 
 
Reception   Mrs Kate Twelves 
Y1             To be advised (Monday, Tuesday & alternate Wednesdays) and 
                 Mrs Amy Harvey (alternate Wednesdays, Thursday and Friday)              
Y2              Mrs Sam Hill 
Y3              Mrs Griggs and Mrs Williams 
Y4              Miss Ruth Payne 
Y5              Miss Helen Saunders  
Y6              Mrs Kate Davenport 
 
All the children will spend a morning with their new teacher in their new class 
on Thursday 5th July.  As always, if you have any concerns please don't 
hesitate to make an appointment to come and speak to me. 
 
With best wishes 

 Mrs Harding 
 

Head Teacher’s News 

 

Interim Head Teacher:Mrs. Amelia Harding 

Upcoming 
Events 

19th June Year 3 & 4 to 

Mass 
26th June Year 2 & 5 to 

Mass 
28th Mass 2.00 p.m. – 

3.00 p.m. 

3rd July Year 1 & 6 to 
Mass 

5th July Induction Day 
6th July Sports Day AM 

13th July Reserve Sports 
Day AM 

20th July Year 6 Leavers 

Celebration 6-7 p.m. 

 

Attendance 

Last week Class R topped the table with 99.2%. Our school average was 96.1%. 
Our school target has been set at 96%. 

 
Classes who win this trophy five times are rewarded with some form of class 

treat!! 

If your child is sick please ring on the first day of absence and every other day 
thereafter. As part of our safeguarding duty we will try to contact you. If we 

cannot speak with you we ask South West Family Values to call at your address to 
ensure that you are all safe and well. 

 

We do require evidence of all medical appointments.  
 

If you bring your child in to school outside of the registration periods 
you MUST come to the office to sign them in to school. 

 
 

 

May I live this day with 
thanksgiving in my soul, 
compassion in my 
heart, creativity in my 
mind, kindness in my 
words and diligence in 
my work. 

Amen. 

PTA 
 
18th June Matchboxes to 

be returned. 

22nd June Non Uniform – 
Tombola donations 

29th June Summer Fayre 
From 3.15 p.m. 

 



  

CLUB DAY / TIME  CLUB DAY / TIME 

Colouring Club 
 KS1 

Monday lunchtime  Origami 
 KS2 

Thursday 
lunchtime 

 Every other week 

TUFITC -Cricket 
 

Tuesday 3.15 – 4.15 p.m.  Acting up Club 
 

Thursday 
 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

Mustard Seeds 
KS2 

    Tuesday lunchtime  Premier Sports - 
Athletics 

KS2 

Thursday  
3.15 – 4.15 p.m. 

Civic Award  
Class 6 

Wednesday lunchtime  Website Editing Club 
Class 5 and 6 

Thursday 
lunchtime 

Every other week 

Premier Sports 
Dodgeball 
6/6 – 11/7 

Wednesday 
 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

 

 TUFITC Rounders 
All ages 

Friday 3.15 – 4.15 
p.m. 

 
School Meals 

If your child has an appointment and will be late in to school please ensure that you 
have ordered a school meal online or contact the office to let us know your child’s 
choices before 10.00 a.m. so that the kitchen can provide a meal. Thank you. 
 

World Cup 2018 
We have been asked to forward on the following messages. Domestic abuse may occur 
during the World Cup. Emotions run high, frustration and competitiveness can cause 
tempers to flare. If you feel you may be at risk of domestic abuse or have already been 
a victim, help is available: 

 
Enjoy watching the World Cup, but please drink responsibly.  Excessive alcohol 
consumption can affect your judgement. Don’t spoil the World Cup for others. 
 

Privacy Policies 
Our new privacy notices to comply with changes to recent data protection legislation on 
the 25th May 2018 can be found on our website under the parents tab.  

 

Other News and Information 

 
 

Our Lady of the Angels Newsletter 
   

Clubs 
 
 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School, Queensway, Torquay TQ2 6DB 
Tel:    01803 613095    Email:  admin@queenswayprimary.co.uk    Website:  ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk 

 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding children. 
Designated Child Protection Officer: Amelia Harding  

Deputy Child Protection Officers:  Saffy Griggs, Tamsin Corline  
Named Governor for Child Protection: Annika Palmer 

 

 

 Star Pupils 
 

Year R Anthony 
Year 1 Whole Class 
Year 2 Elesha 
Year 3 Nicolla 
Year 4 Sammy 
Year 5 Leonie  

Year 6 Elsie 

Star Writers 
 

Year R Amelia 
Year 2 Zach 
Year 3 Aleksandra 
Year 4 Ashton 
Year 5 Ryhanah 
Year 6 Cathan 

 
 
  Star 

Mathematicians  
 
Year R Steel 
Year 2 Sean T  
Year 3 Lena  
Year 4 Skylar 
Year 5 Jakub 
Year 6 James S 

 
 
 

Handwriting             
Champion 

Class R Ella  
Class 2 Harry 
Class 3 Esmee 
Class 4 Amelie 
Class 5 Ollie F 

Class 6 Shayne 

mailto:admin@queenswayprimary.co.uk

